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JUNE 2022 

Dear Residents, 

 

Thank you for staying connected to 

District B.  We are already off to the 

races, and we are only halfway thru the 

year.   

Please feel free to let us know if there are 

any specific events that you would like to 

see.  As you take the time to enjoy your 

summer, we ask that you take extra 

steps to protect children around the pool.   

Also, please remember to follow the 

Southern Nevada Water District watering 

schedule. 

Our ‘Back to School Splash Party’ is on 

August 6th at Silver Mesa Community 

Center.  

 

Thank you for your commitment to our 

community! 

Marilyn 
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Marilyn invited the schools of District B to participate in a reading 

contest, and the school that read the most pages won a breakfast, 

ice cream party, fun with mascots, prizes and a visit from Children’s 

Scholastic Author, Kevin Janison.  

 

This year, Addeliar D. Guy III Elementary is the winner with 676,000 

pages read and celebrated on April 29th.  

    

 

 

 

  

 The more that you read, the more things you 
will know. The more that you learn, the more 

places you’ll go. 

-Dr Suess 
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Students will be returning to class on August 8, and parents are encouraged to be sure that 

their students are up to date on required immunizations.   

There are many options for little to no cost vaccines for those 19 and under 

Southern Nevada Health District: 702-759-0850 

UNLV Family Medicine Clinic: 702-992-6888 

FirstMed Health & Wellness Centers: 702-731-0909 

First Person Care Clinics: 702-380-8118 

Hope Christian Health Center: 702-644-HOPE 

Silver State Health: 702-471-0420 

Nevada Health Centers: 800-787-2568 

Volunteers in Medicine: 702-967-0530 

 

 

As a big supporter of the YMCA, I’d 

like to thank the Community 

Development Director, Jordan 

Sommaggio for a job well done in 

organizing this event which had over 

600 kids who joined in on the fun! 

There were lots of activities such as 

parachute games, sports, dance 

competitions, obstacle courses, mini-

triathlon, and healthy snacks! 
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This year, Marilyn hosted the 6th annual official Cinco De Mayo 

event.  This event was free and included mariachis, food, ice 

cream, pinatas, table vendors with free prizes, raffles, fun 

activities for kids, and so much more. 

It’s an honor to continue to celebrate Mexican heritage by 

celebrating the victory of the Mexican Army over France at the 

Battle of Puebla in1862.  This event also serves as a great way for 

families to be able to create lasting memories together. 
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Great American 

Award Ceremony for 

Guy & Wolfe 

Elementary, May 11 

 

 

 

I’d like to thank the teachers, staff, parents, and students for all the hard work that went into 

completing the Great American Award Program.  This is a huge accomplishment for a student 

to qualify as they must be able to recite the Gettysburg Address, recite the names of all 46 

presidents in order of office held, locate & spell the states and capitals correctly, recite or sing 

the Star-Spangled Banner, recite the Preamble to the Constitution of the United States, and 

write the Pledge of Allegiance.   

A special thanks goes out to Congressman Steven Horsford, Senator Catherine Cortez Masto 

and City Councilman Scott Black for helping us to make this day special. 

 

 

Thank you, John Mulls for preparing a great lunch 

for the students, guests, and staff to enjoy. 
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7,100 tons of rock was installed to 

improve landscaping near Nellis Air Force 

Base.  20 kids were given the opportunity 

to design and install the landscape which 

gave them real life experience and 

resulted in them earning landscape 

certificates. 

 

 

 

 

Marilyn and the Northwest Area Command 

hosted an ice cream social on May 13 for 

over 200 residents in the Redburry and 

Hazelnut neighborhood.  It’s always a great 

time when we can make new friends and 

create lasting memories. 
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Marilyn hosted this event as a great way to support small 

businesses by providing them with a FREE opportunity to 

showcase their products and potentially expand their clientele.  

 Over 50 businesses attended which also featured live music, 

food trucks, car show, and business card raffles.  Thank you 

everyone who came out to support! 
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For the second year, EDC has generously given back to our community by 

donating over $200,000 worth of trees and plants.  The trees and plants went 

to local businesses and residents to help bring a sense of pride to our 

community as we remain proactive while working to improve our district.  

A special thanks to the folks at the Speedway 

for allowing us to use their space 

EDC Giving Back to the Community 
May 26 
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